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Greetings, dear Pastor and our cherished fellow laborers in Christ,

Donna and I are so grateful to everyone for your prayers. We are continually reminded of God'’s

faithfulness. He is always in His place, fulfilling His will and promises! Amen!
LIVING-BY-FAITH ADVENTURES

We feel a heart-warming blessing as we experience God’s incalculable goodness to us, His

people. Our church family fellowships, brimming with laughter, joy, and delicious food, never

fail to fill our hearts with joy, Amen! We recently commemorated Mother’s Day through a I

heartwarming family fellowship and a cook-out! Each of our mothers was given a gift, and they |

performed a special singing for the church, creating a beautiful and memorable moment.

Praise the Lord for our young, new, and upcoming musicians. Eloah is thirteen years old and has
been learning to play the piano for a while now. And already plays the piano in every service.
Isaac is fifteen, learning to play the guitar, and is already keeping up with our pianist.

Brother Izailton, his wife, Samara, and their family are a tremendous help and invaluable assets to
== the Lord’s work. They are constantly involved in every aspect of the work here. Sister Samara
i does a great job administrating her secretarial duties. Brother Izailton is always available and

‘ = willing to share a Wednesday evening Bible Study whenever asked to. We're excited to see God

, use this family as we serve together in harmony and for His glory.

GOALS AND PRAYER PETITIONS

God has blessed us with a good group of young people and children. A couple recently celebrated birthdays, which is always
another enjoyable fellowship. Amen! Please pray for our young people. Brazilian culture is slightly different; however, our
youth face the same life issues as others worldwide. A while back, we asked everyone to pray for a young family: Daniel, his
wife, Samara, and their three children. Sadly, they ended up separating and left attending church. Daniel has shown up a few
times since, but his wife and children haven’t. Please remember this family in prayer and for us as we continue following up

and reaching out to them.

Please join us in praying that God will raise laborers and future leaders in our ministry. Brother Izailton is a great blessing in
this area. Our hearts are overjoyed as we ponder his spiritual growth over several months. Please pray that God will continue
using him more significantly for His glory and honor.

Several weeks back, Donna became ill with a viral infection known as Dengue. We had to rush her to the hospital for treatment,
and as the nurses performed their duties, she passed out momentarily. God intervened and brought her through with the
assistance of medics, medicines, liquids, and lots and lots of rest; amen, praise the Lord! Please always remember our health as

you pray for us.
We extend our heartfelt gratitude for your unwavering financial and prayer support. It is with great honor that we represent
you in Brazil. May God bless your generosity abundantly, giving fruit that abounds to your account, amen!
Scott and Donna Allen

Macedonia World
Baptist Missions

PO Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517
NS 706.654.2818
° Web: mwbm.org

Sending Church:
Contact: : :
; Victory Baptist Church
SP:;?:"ZZ%S”S\;Z;S(]@ 150 Clark McCullers Dr 9a
i Loganville, GA 30052 MISSIBNS

dmallen@mwbm.org Pastor Derik Lawrence
scottanddonnaallen.com Web: victorybc.org




